BOROUGH OF BARROW IN FURNESS

OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE






  Meeting, Wednesday, 8th February, 2012






  at 2.00 p.m. 

PRESENT:- Councillors Roberts (Chairman), Doughty (Vice-Chairman), Biggins, Derbyshire, Hamilton, Husband, Johnston, R. McClure, Opie, Preston, C. Thomson and M. A. Thomson.
28 – Minutes
The Minutes of the Overview and Scrutiny Committee held on 7th December, 2011 were taken as read and confirmed.

REFERRED ITEM

THE FOLLOWING MATTER IS REFERRED TO COUNCIL FOR DECISION

29 – Scrutiny of the Council Budget for the Year 2012-2013

The Borough Treasurer submitted a report stating that the Executive Committee on 1st February, 2012 considered the budget proposals for 2012-2013 and their recommendations would be before Council on 28th February, 2012.

He invited Members of this Committee to scrutinise the budget proposals and raise any concerns to full Council at the meeting in February 2012.

For Members’ information the Executive Committee report with related appendices was attached.

The Borough Treasurer responded to Members questions in relation to the budget proposals for 2012-2013.

RESOLVED:- To agree that Members were satisfied with the budget proposals for 2012-2013 as approved by the Executive Committee at its meeting on 1st February, 2012 and agreed to forward these proposals to full Council for approval at its meeting on 28th February, 2012.

The meeting closed 2.19 p.m.

